
C 

WHERE: 

Coombe Boys School – College 
Gardens, New Malden, KT3 
6NU 

WHEN: Every Monday from 6pm 

to 7:30pm.  

CONTACT: 

Hallan Baldock 

hbaldock@surreycricket.com 

07740546144 

At these sessions, we will play 

indoor matches to improve 

awareness of finding gaps, as well 

as looking to help improve our 

general cricket skills.  

We are fortunate to have Rhianna 

Southby coach at these sessions. 

She is the Surrey Ladies 

wicketkeeper. She can give out 

advice on all aspects as well as talk 

about her experiences within 

cricket. 
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